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Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade  

Works Update 

       

 

We are constructing a new eastbound overtaking lane east 

of Truro, between Stonefield Road and Liebigs Road, 

Steinfeld. The $87.5 million Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade 

program is jointly funded by the Australian (80%) and South 

Australian (20%) governments. 

What’s happening: 

Works on the new overtaking lane between Stonefield Road and 

Liebigs Road, Steinfeld, are continuing. Previous notices advised that 

work was scheduled to be completed by February 2024. However, 

weather impacts, and the availability of materials mean that works are 

now expected to be completed in early May 2024. 

How this affects you: 

The Sturt Highway will remain open to traffic at all times. To safely 

facilitate these works speed and lane restrictions will be required during 

works. Outside of work hours, speed and lane restrictions will remain in 

place as required throughout the work area. 

No works will be undertaken across the Easter long weekend. 

Access to Stonefield Road and Swamp Road will continue to be 

maintained during the works, with advance notice provided if there is a 

need to temporarily restrict access to these side roads. We appreciate 

your cooperation and patience while these important works continue. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/sturthwy  

• email  DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Ongoing until early May 
2024 

Hours of operation 

Between 6am and 6pm 
Monday to Saturday 

Some Sunday work may 
be required 

No works over the public 
holiday weekends.    

Where 

Between Stonefield Road 
and Liebigs Road, 
Steinfeld 
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